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April 19, 2023 
 
 
Dear Provider Community: 
 
We are excited to announce posting of 4 new Request for Proposals (RFPs) from our department.  
RFP’s can be accessed from our County Contract Opportunities webpage at:  
 
RFP (westchestergov.com)  
https:rfp.westchestergov.com/rfp/rfps 
 
 
The RFP’s include the following: 
 

• Westchester County Opioid Response and Overdose Prevention Initiative:  
"Integrated Co-Occurring Substance Misuse and Mental Health Treatment Services" 

 
• Westchester County Opioid Response and Overdose Prevention Initiative:  

“Recovery Services” 
 

• Westchester County Opioid Response and Overdose Prevention Initiative:  
“Primary Prevention Services” 

 
• Westchester County Opioid Response and Overdose Prevention Initiative:  

"Harm Reduction Services" 
 
Please note schedule for information session for each RFP on April 28, 2023 
 
 
Thank you 
Michael Orth, Commissioner 
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